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Clothing 

Please ensure your child has  at least one change 

of clothes in their nursery bag in case they need 

changed during the nursery session.  

Can all clothing please have your child’s name 

clearly labelled on their clothes items.  

 

Signing into nursery 

Can all children please be signed into the nursery 

when they are dropped off. Please write down 

who is  collecting them and what time they will be 

collected at. This is to ensure their safety.  

Library visits 

We have been enjoying our visits to the library on 

a weekly basis. The children have developed so 

many skills through meeting new people, hearing 

new songs and stories and going on the bus. Ask 

your child if they can       

remember anything 

about their visit to the 

library.  

Staff will give you a 

pink slip if you wish to 

get a library card for 

your child. All you need to do is take proof of ID 

and the pink slip to the library.  

Over the Summer holidays there are reading     

challenges and various clubs on in the library that 

your child may enjoy.  For more information please 

look at @LibFalkirk on Twitter.  

Nursery Trip 

This Friday is our trip to Play Bugs! 

Children should come to nursery as usual on this 

day. The bus will leave the nursery at 9.30am and 

will come back for us at 12.15pm. When children 

come back they will have their lunch as normal.  

Sun Cream 

Can we please ask that ALL 

children have sun cream 

applied before they come 

into nursery in the      

morning.  

This will be reapplied in the afternoon by staff.  

If you have not put sun cream on your child      

before they enter the playroom, you will be asked 

to do this in the cloakroom. Staff are very busy in 

the morning and can’t apply sun cream to 40   

children.  

Important dates  

Friday 16th June—Sports day (1.00pm) 

Monday 26th June—Moving on celebration (1.00pm) 

Friday 30th June—Nursery closes for  

_______________ Summer holidays 

 

 



Nursery Hoodies 

Nursery hoodies can be ordered by messaging Make 

your Marque on Facebook for £14.95 each.  

Leaving Nursery 

If your child is going to school and they no longer need 

their nursery t-shirts or jumpers and you do not plan 

on using them in the future for any other children, we 

will happily take these for our nursery swap shop. 

Transition 

Our transition programme from nursery 

to primary 1 will continue with  activities 

such as shared  playtimes on a weekly 

basis, visits around the school, meeting 

school staff and attending other school events where 

appropriate such as assembly.  

Monday 5th of June and Monday 19th of June pre-

school children will go into the primary 1 classroom 

from 9.15am—10.00am. Parent’s do not need to 

come to this as this is supported by staff.  

Tuesday 13th June  from 3.30pm-4.30pm there is a 

transition event in the big garden which all parents 

are invited to with their child.  

Children have weekly opportunities to meet with their 

buddies in the big garden, as well as the nursery play-

room.  

Tiger Cubs Payment 

The cost for Tiger Cubs for 
this term is £7. If you have not 
yet paid this please can this 
be handed into staff as soon 
as possible.  

Moving on Celebration  

We will be having our moving on celebration on   

Monday 26th June  at 1.00pm in the school gym hall. 

The children will be singing some of their favourite 

songs and then having some cakes after.  

Any donations of home baking (or bought!) are        

welcome. We would love for all of you to attend ! 

Nursery Sports Day 

We are having our nursery sports day on Friday 16th 

June at 1.00pm. 

We would love to invite you all to help us cheer on the 

children while they participate in some fun races.  

We ask that on this day children come wearing     

something comfortable to run in.  

Health Checks 

Please remember it is Falkirk Council 

Policy that a child should not return to 

school or nursery until they are 48 

hours clear of any sickness / diarrhoea 

illness. Regular checks for Head Lice 

are always recommended. 

Wheelie Wednesday  

The children are really enjoying our weekly Wheelie 

Wednesday’s! Staff have seen children grow in             

confidence over the last few weeks.  

Please remember to bring a helmet and make sure your 

child’s name is on their bike/scooter and helmet.  

When you arrive at nursery please put your child’s bike 

or scooter against the yellow or wooden wall where the 

nursery kitchen is, but away from the middle fire door. 



Curriculum Rational  

We have finalised our Curriculum Rationale! 

Thank you to those who gave us feedback in order to allow us to create this. We have had lovely feedback from 

parents about this which we appreciate very much. 

This will be displayed in the cloakroom for everyone to see so please feel free to take time to read it once staff 

have created this display.  

Staff are working on the visual representation of this for  children to be able to talk about and we are hoping to 

have this done for August.  

 


